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Dear PROF. (DR.) BHARAT RAJ SINGH, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. 

ELH Media is excited to invite you to participate as a speaker at our 
upcoming "Innovate- Higher Education Roundtable", scheduled for Jan 29th, 
2025 from 9:30AM onwards at the Radisson Lucknow City Center. 

This roundtable promises to be a pivotal gathering of thought leaders, educators, and 
innovators from across the higher education sector, aiming to explore cutting-edge 
approaches and strategies that can shape the future of education. 

Given your esteemed position and significant contributions, it would be an honor to have 
you join us. Your insights and experiences are incredibly valuable, and we believe your 
participation would greatly enrich the discussions and outcomes of the event. 

Discussion Points: 

 Digital Transformation in Administration 
 Quality Assurance and Accreditation 
 Student Data Management and Privacy 
 Regulatory Compliance and Governance 
 Innovations in Curriculum and Pedagogy 
 Financial Management and Resource Allocation 
 Career Services and Student Employability 



If you accept our invitation, we kindly ask you to provide a brief outline of your preferred 
discussion point(s) along with any specific topics or ideas you wish to address. This will 
help us tailor the roundtable agenda for meaningful and impactful conversations. 

Please send your confirmation to participate as a speaker at your earliest convenience, 
along with a high-definition photograph of yourself for inclusion in our promotional 
materials and program. You can reach out to us via email or phone for any further 
information or to discuss your participation in more detail. 

We are looking forward to the possibility of your contribution to making the Innovate 
Higher Education Roundtable a success. Your perspective as a leader in the field would 
be incredibly beneficial to our collective efforts to envision and build the future of higher 
education. 

Do visit our LinkedIn page at: ELH Media LinkedIn and our website 
at www.edulighthouse.in for more information about us. 

Attached:  Some of our past work in K12 and Higher Education. 

Thank you for considering this invitation. We hope to hear from you soon. 

Warm Regards, 
Shreya Gupta 

ELH Media 

+91 9582425921 
 

https://www.linkedin.com/company/elhmedia
http://www.edulighthouse.in/

